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Magellan Behavioral Health of Pennsylvania hosts S.T.A.R. Summit on  
June 29 to Celebrate Recovery and Resiliency Efforts in Cambria County  

 
Scottsdale, Ariz. – June 21, 2018 – Magellan Health, Inc. (NASDAQ: MGLN) today announced that 
Magellan Behavioral Health of Pennsylvania, Inc. (Magellan), a Medicaid managed behavioral 
healthcare organization (MBHO), will host a first annual S.T.A.R. (Success, Treatment, Advocacy, 
Recovery) Summit in collaboration with Behavioral Health of Cambria County and the Cambria County 
Behavioral Health Services Program. The event is scheduled for June 29, 2018, from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
at the Pasquerilla Conference Center, Johnstown, Pennsylvania, and approximately 200 local 
stakeholders, providers and community members are expected to attend.      
    
The S.T.A.R. Summit will include: 

 Mental health recovery presentation courtesy of Greg Dicharry, director of youth 
empowerment, Magellan Health 

 Substance use and recovery presentation courtesy of Grahm Grabiec, criminal justice case 
manager, Armstrong-Indiana-Clarion Drug and Alcohol Commission 

 Mindfulness workshop led by Bonnie Weiss, mindfulness educator and founder of the School of 
Mindful Arts 

 Family panel discussion 

 Resource fair 
 
This event will also recognize leaders in the local community that have had a true impact on recovery 
and resiliency. The following awards will be presented to the winners in attendance. 
 
S.T.A.R. Summit awards: 

 Community impact/Excellence in advocacy  

 Excellence in family support  

 Individual achievement award 

 Leadership in recovery  

 Peer specialist of the year 

 Provider recognition award 
 

“Magellan believes strongly in creating proactive and collaborative efforts such as the S.T.A.R. Summit 
to engage our key stakeholders, providers and the local community,” said Tracy Shultz, director of 
operations for Magellan Behavioral Health in Cambria County. “We hope that these efforts and others 
will continue to benefit our members as we start our second year of operations in Cambria County on 
July 1, 2018.” 

https://www.magellanhealth.com/mh/home.aspx


  

 
For more information on the Cambria County Behavioral Health Services Program, go to 
http://www.cambriacountypa.gov/behavioral-health.aspx.  
 
For more information on Magellan Behavioral Health of Pennsylvania, Inc., go to 
www.MagellanofPA.com.  
 
About Magellan Health: Magellan Health, Inc., a Fortune 500 company, is a leader in managing the 
fastest growing, most complex areas of health, including special populations, complete pharmacy 
benefits and other specialty areas of healthcare. Magellan supports innovative ways of accessing 
better health through technology, while remaining focused on the critical personal relationships that 
are necessary to achieve a healthy, vibrant life. Magellan's customers include health plans and other 
managed care organizations, employers, labor unions, various military and governmental agencies and 
third-party administrators. For more information, visit MagellanHealth.com. 
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